TOWN OF SULLIVAN

PARK BOARD MINUTES
DATE: January 30, 2017
Members present: Kim Guignard, Scott Pellman, Wayne Horning, Mark Davies, Dave Albee, Julie LaFave
Board Liaison: John B
I.
SECRETARY’S REPORT

· Motion was made by Mark and seconded by Dave to approve December Minutes. All were in favor.  
II.
ADDITIONS TO AGENDA
· Steve Drake, Dick Sullivan and Tom Clark were honored and recognized for their time of service to the Park Board at the January Town Board meeting. An area or facility will be later selected in the park to dedicate to them. 
III.
OLD BUSINESS



None
IV.
NEW BUSINESS
· A Bridgeport resident who owns property adjacent to Chapman South has worked with the Town to get a beaver permit from the DEC. He believes that beaver dams in the park are flooding his property and that trapping the beavers will alleviate his problem. He has been working with Julie (and the Town Board) and specific parameters have been discussed.  
· New members for the Park Board have contacted Julie. She forwarded their statements of interest to the board. The Board would like these interested candidates to come to the next meeting and introduce themselves. Julie will contact them and set up the times. 
Motion was made to adjourn the meeting at 6:34 pm. Motion made by Scott and seconded by Mark. All were in favour. 
Next meeting is Monday, February 27 at 6 pm. 

PARK\Agenda & Minutes New Form

